Recreation Reserve from Cobden Street to
Coronation Avenue.

Friday 10 March to Sunday 12 March 2023

* Cobden Street closed at the intersection of
Hawthorn Lane - local access only.

« Speed reduction in place throughout the
event area and Coronation Avenue.

Event parking will enter via gates on
Coronation Avenue near Churchill Avenue
- no access for vehicles from Cobden
Street.

Shuttle Buses

Regular buses will run on Friday evening
and all-day Saturday and Sunday between
Porepunkah, Harrietville, and Wandiligong
to the event precinct.

Routes posted on the Brighter Days
Facebook page and on their website
www.brighterdays.org.au

A nominal charge applies.
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